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DavidB. Erwin

Attorgey:Ax Tawi" © 2k
127 Riversink Road

- Teiephone 850,926.9331
Crawfordville, Flosida 32327 Al Telecopier 850.926.8448
dberwin@worldnet.att.net

August 22, 2000

Blanca Bayo, Director

Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

In Re: AFUDC - Confirm verbal request that rate be approved - Docket No, 990939-WS
Dear Ms. Bayo:

Some time ago, Indiantown Company, Inc., requested verbally that the Commission
establish an AFUDC rate for the company when new rates are established in Docket No. 990939-
WS.

This letter is confirmation that the company would still like the request carried out.

Sincerely,

David B. Erwin
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